
Please note there will be no bin services
on Good Friday 10 April 2020. Bins will

be serviced the following day,
Saturday 11 April 2020.

Easter Monday bin services will
not be affected.

Please remember to put your bins out
before 6am as usual.

If you require more information please 
contact Cleanaway customer service on: 

9272 0605

The Councillors and staff of the
City of Bayswater and Cleanaway
wish you a safe and happy Easter.
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